
Federal Communications Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20554 

 
 

October 14, 2010 
 
 
          1800E1-RLG 
 
 
Robert D. Adelman 
731 North Baslsam 
Ridgecrest, CA.  93555 
 
 
              In Re: BMPDTL-20090608ABS 
         KEDD-LP 
         Lancaster, CA. 
          Fac. Id: 56793 
 
Dear Applicant: 
 
This refers to your e-mail dated October 14, 2010, as imported below, requesting dismissal of the 
above–captioned modification application.  
 
Beginning of imported e-mail: 
 
From: abacuscommco [abacuscommco@verizon.net] 
Sent: Thursday, October 14, 2010 10:59 AM 
To: Ron Graser; Bob Adelman 
Subject: Request for voluntary dismissal of App. file no. 
BMPDTL-20090608ABS 
 
  Dear Mr. Graser, 
 
Adelman Broadcasting, Inc. recently filed a C.P. modification request, BMPDTL-
20101001ABT, which supersedes the need for the above referenced application.  Accordingly,  
Adelman Broadcasting, Inc. voluntarily requests that you dismiss its application file no. 
BMPDTL-20090608ABS. 
 
Thanks for your assistance with this matter. 
 
ADELMAN BROADCASTING, INC. 
 
________________________________________ 
/s/ Benjamin Perez, Its Attorney  
 
End of imported e-mail 



In accordance with your request, your above referenced application IS HEREBY DISMISSED.   
 
 
 
        Sincerely, 
 
 
 
        Hossein Hashemzadeh 
                                                                                                                  Associate Chief 
                                                                                                                    Video Division 
                                                                                                                    Media Bureau 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
cc:  Robert D. Adelman 

C/O - Benjamin Perez, Esq.  
Abacus Communications Company 
1801 Columbia Road, N.W., Suite 101 
Washington, DC  20009 

 


